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ADVISORY
September 24, 2019

POSTPONEMENT OF STAKEHOLDERS’ FORUM AND 2019 DIVISION BRIGADA
ESKWELA AWARDING CEREMONY

Please be informed that the conduct of Stakeholders” Forum cum 2019 Division Brigada

Eskwela Awarding Ceremony which was scheduled on October 1, 2019 at Roxas Astrodome,
Roxas, Isabela is indefinitely postponed.

Participants are advised to check regularly the official website at https:/deped-
isabela.com.ph/ and the official fb account https://www.facebook.com/SDO.isabela for the
announcement and advisory of the said activity.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is highly desired.
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